From: Rob Kanagaratnam

Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 5:21 p.m.

To: Consultations Subject: APC fees

## Dear Dental Council,

I am writing to voice my concern over the proposed 20% increase in APC fees for 2017. This increase seems extremely disproportionate considering the council has admitted to an 80% reduction in planning and governance in the future.

An increase is acceptable if kept inline with the CPI around 3%. Not many companies/businesses would keep customers if they increased their charges by 20% per year with very little perceived immediate benefit.

I thank you for your consideration.

Kind Regards

Rob Kanagaratnam BDS